

Memorandum

Date: June 22, 2020

To: Referring Physician's and Care Providers

From: Hepatology Central Access and Triage

RE: CHANGE IN FAX NUMBER

Hepatology Central Access and Triage is Reopening

We would like to inform you that, beginning today, our referral fax number has changed to:

403-476-8760

Please, kindly update your contact information. We look forward to continuing to receive your referrals via our new number.

Please note: 403-944-6559 will remain the fax number for Hepatology Patient Reports. Please continue to send all communication regarding **active** Hepatology clinic patients, laboratory results, and diagnostic imagining to that number.

ı	ገ	а	n	١K	()	۷	o	u	

Dr. Carla Coffin Medical Director of the Calgary Liver Unit Calgary Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology

Josh Bashow Manager Gastroenterology, Hepatology and Endoscopy Foothills Medical Centre